From: Chace Pedersen

To: "Ginger Weiser"
Cc: Dustin Pierce, PLS; Marc Kirkpatrick
Subject: BL-23-00009 Rarden - Notice to Record
Date: Friday, September 1, 2023 11:09:00 AM
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Good morning,

| have received survey comments back from Public Works and there are no required changes. The
survey can now be recorded at any time. Please send me a copy of the recorded survey once it
becomes available.

Thank you,

Chace Pedersen

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7637

chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.

From: Ginger Weiser <gweiser@encompasses.net>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 10:42 AM

To: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Cc: Dustin Pierce, PLS <dpierce@encompasses.net>; Marc Kirkpatrick
<mkirkpatrick@encompasses.net>

Subject: RE: BL-23-00009 RARDEN BOUNDARY LINE ADJUSTMENT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

Dear Chace:

Could you give me a status on the above BLA?
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